

KENZIE BOK BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR - DISTRICT 8

April 5, 2023

Alex Geourntas, City Clerk Boston City Hall, Room 601 1 City Hall Square Boston, MA 02201

Re: Letter of Resignation from Boston City Council, District 8

Dear Clerk Geourntas,

It has been truly an honor to serve as the District 8 City Councilor, representing the incredible neighborhoods of Mission Hill, Fenway, Back Bay, Beacon Hill, and the West End. I have treasured every opportunity to make a difference for our residents, throughout the Covid-19 pandemic and beyond, and I am grateful for the partnership of my Council colleagues and the Council staff on so many important fronts.

I hereby irrevocably resign from my position as the Boston City Councilor for District 8 as of 11:59PM on April 28, 2023.

Sincerely,

Kenzie Bok

Boston City Council, District 8